

Board of Trustees: Tonya Brunett

Mary Crull Carolyn Rodriguez Bryan Stotko Steven Sullivan Superintendent Jeff Turner Principal Dr. Stephen Bluestein

"We teach students to create, connect, and collaborate—for life!"

January 20, 2017

Dear Kindergarten Parents,

At Mesa Union School, relationships matter. The bond we create with our community and students is important for successful students and citizens. I am delighted you'll being joining the Mesa school community next year, and I want to invite and welcome you to our new Kindergarten families orientation.

The Kindergarten/TK Orientation will be on **Tuesday, March 1, 2017 at 1:00pm in our school cafeteria.** We will discuss our Kindergarten and our Transitional Kindergarten (TK)† programs. We will review the registration process, and invite you to sign up your child for a half hour screening on April 3 or 4th, 2017. Please do not bring any documents to this orientation, and of course, your child is warmly welcome to attend the meeting with you.

We all look forward to meeting you and your child on this exciting day. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call the office, (805) 485-1411. You may also email me directly, sbluestein@mesaschool.org

Sincerely,

Dr. Stephen Bluestein

Principal